
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

(By email)    
 

 
Our Ref: MGLA150720-8014 

 
30 July 2020 

 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority (GLA) received 
on 15 July 2020. Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 
2000.  
 
You requested:   

 
Are you please able to share with me a list of organisations that are part funded by the 
Mayor's office or the London Assembly, such as London and Partners, but operate as 
private entities? 

 
 
Please find below the information we hold within the scope of your request: 
 
I would refer you to our latest published accounts, where from page 130 you can find sections 
called Transactions with subsidiaries and Interests in other organisations, which give information 
about the various relationships, noting that the model is not the same in each case. We also 
publish our decisions and a log of grants awarded by the GLA. Not all the organisations listed 
are private entities, and not all the grants and contracts will fall within the definition of the 
request but I hope this allows you to identify the information of interest for your research. 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/gla_group_audited_2018.19_statement_of_ac
counts-audit_signature.pdf  
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/spending-money-
wisely/contracts-and-grants 
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/good-governance/decisions  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA150720-8014. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 

  
Information Governance Officer 



 
 

 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 




